
2023 End of 
Year Report

Since the start of our project in 
September 2021, PATH4YOU has:

PATH4YOU is dedicated to providing high quality, free birth control across the state of Indiana.
We believe our patients should have total control over their bodies, which is why we educate our patients
on their birth control options to help them pick the right option for their needs. Our program continues to 
develop and grow as we keep providing birth control with no hassle and no judgment.
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Served 1628 unique 
patients over 2038 visits.  

In 2023 we served 1010 unique 
patients over 1346 visits.

In 2023 we provided over 1169 
methods of birth control. 

Provided over 1859 
methods of birth control.  
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To donate, get more information, or receive care, 
visit path4you.org or email us at path4you@iu.edu.
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Received 1,167 donated supplies
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Since our program started in 2021, PATH4YOU 
has served 1,628 unique patients, from 65 
counties in Indiana. 

We look forward to continued growth and 
providing comprehensive contraceptive 
options for all in 2024 and beyond.

To donate, get more information, or receive care, 
visit path4you.org or email us at path4you@iu.edu.

Established

Coming Soon

*8 total clinics in Marion County

Expanded our team to 13 members, 
including 4 clinical care providersand 4 

community engagement coordinators

Participated in 
60+ community 

events and
presentations 

in 2023

About to launch evening and weekend 
telehealth appointments in early 2024

There are currently 
15 partner sites across 
8 counties in addition 
to a statewide 
telehealth clinic
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